
  

   
 

Community Information Bulletin 
Flags at Half-Staff: In Memory of The Right Honourable Brian Mulroney 

March 1, 2024 
 
Flags at all DPCDSB schools and facilities are being flown at half-staff in memory of The Right 
Honourable Brian Mulroney, Canada’s 18th Prime Minister, who passed away on February 29, 2024. 
They will continue to fly at half-staff until the end of the day of his funeral, which has not yet been 
announced. 
 
Mr. Mulroney, who served as Prime Minister from 1984 to 1993, dedicated his life to public service, 
guiding Canada through pivotal moments of its history.  
 
Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon him. May he rest in peace. Amen. 


